
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 
Tel Nos. (632) 929-66-26 to 29 (632) 929-62-52 

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY 

TO Regional Executive Directors 
Regional Technical Directors for Land 

Management Bureau 
Regional Directors for Environmental 

Management Bureau 

SUBJECT : Submission of Pertinent Data on Solid Waste -. 
Management 

DATE AUG 1 5  2006 

A list of potential sites for solid waste management facilities 
nationwide is currently being updated by the Office of the Secretariat of 
the National Solid Waste Management Commission to be able to provide 
technical assistance to the LGUs and other institutions in complying 
with the provisions of RA 9003. 

In view of this, Regional Offices are hereby instructed to submit an 
updated list of potential sites with their locations for solid waste 
management facilities such as materials recovery facilities, controlled 
dump facilities and sanitary landfills. 

Regional Technical Directors for Land Management Bureaus are 
also instructed to identify alienable and disposable lands that can be 
potential sites for SWM facilities. 

In view thereof, you shall coordinate with the NSWMC/Secretariat 
for the submission of the above documents for consolidation and 
updating of the database system. 

For your immediate compliance. 

Let's Go Green 


